
The Commission approves a temporary surcharge of $1.51 per month on the monthly 
recycling collection rate reflected in Item 100 as a result of the additional costs 
associated with the closure of CRC recycling processing facility during its 
construction by the company during the months of March, April, and May 2023, to be 
collected from customers as a separate line item on the billing, as follows: 

Customers who are billed monthly for services in arrears: 
The surcharge applies to all services provided in the months of March, April and 
May 2023.    

Customers who are billed quarterly for services – Current month and two months in 
advance: 
Customers Billed at 
Month’s end in: 

Surcharge applies to all services provided in the 
months of: 

March 2023 March, April, and May 2023 
April 2023 April, May, and June 2023 
May 2023 May, June, and July 2023 

Issued By:  Evan Burmester, Senior Financial Analyst 
Waste Management -North Sound and Waste Management - Marysville, divisions of 

Waste Management of Washington, Inc.   G-237 

Mailing Address: 
720 4th Avenue, Suite 400 

Kirkland, WA  98033 
Telephone:  (503) 493-7865 

FAX: (425) 814-7866 
E-mail:  eburmest@wm.com

Issue Date:  January 15, 2023  Effective Date:  March 1, 2023 
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